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I will lift up mine eyes unto the hills, from whence cometh my help. 
My help cometh from the Lord, which made heaven and earth. 
Psalms 121:1-2 
Dear Partners in the Ministry, 

We are experiencing a wonderful blessing from God. Last week we baptize 11 new believers 
and welcomed them into the family of God. Our attendance has picked up and more people are 
getting involved in his vineyard. 

 Last April we open up a new children’s and feeding ministry to another 2 villages, we have a 
total of 54 kids attended in our first meeting. Some of the kids are bashful at first, but right now 
all of us are getting along with each other. As of now, we have 25 young people that we have 
trained to help us so we can divide the groups in order for us to teach more kids in other villages 
with the Gospel.  

Last May the Lord open the doors for me to preach to 700 Highschool students in the campus 
ministry. Hundreds of professions of faith happened during that time. The title of my message 
for them is “Eternity is too long to be wrong” Pray as we continue to plant the seed in the hearts 
of this teenagers. The forever young ministry is picking up as well. I have met a 65 year old man 
him and his wife we led them to the Lord, they were devoted catholic they have been attending 
our church for a month now consistently. Pray for them as they continue to grow more in the 
Lord. As of now in their age they are very faithful and always teary- eyed testifying of the grace 
of God for them in salvation. Church, the work is so great that needs to be done here in the 
Philippines and throughout the world. But Thank you so much because your prayers along with 
your monthly financial support has a big part, so we can all made a huge impact to the lost and 
dying world. May the Lord continue to bless you all! As we serve Him! 

Missionary Darwin Tolibas & Family 

   
 
Follow us in Facebook: Missionarytolibas 


